
 

 

 

Welcome 

2024 SSCA Specialty Store Information 

Participating by ordering from the store supports SSCA.  All the 

profits go toward the expenses it takes to put on your specialty. 

 

The following pages will give you all the information you will need to pre-

order items from the Specialty Store.  There will be a very limited number of 

these items onsite at Purina, possibly one or two of each style.  It you want 

something, now is the time to order.  If you wait, you may not get what you 

want.   

The ordering process starts when this notice goes up on the website.  

There will be a limited number of suncatchers, pins, magnets, and tumblers 

as these are ordered in a limited quantity.  Once that quantity is sold out 

we will not be getting more.   We will not be taking orders on all items 

after June 15. 

You will be able to order and pay online.  When you order online you will 

need to fill in each blank that has a star.  You will not be able to move to 

the next page until all the information is filled in.  There will be a link at the 

end of the order form to click on.  This will take you to a page for payment. 

 If for some reason you don’t want to order online, you can order directly 

from me.  Please contact me using the information below.  I can email you 

an order form and you may pay by check made out to SSCA.  If you have 

any questions about ordering or about any of the clothing or other items, 

please feel free to contact me. 

Connie Reidner   

349 S. Montana Ave.  Morton, Illinois 61550 

Phone:  309-253-8334 

Email:  creidner@msn.com 

 



 

 

 You will be able to pick up your orders on site from me in the Specialty 

Store at Purina.  If you want your orders shipped, then you will need to pay 

the shipping fees.  The last page of the store information has shipping 

costs.  Please contact me with shipping questions. 

 

1.  First you will find pictures of the 2024 logo and 2024 scenes used 

for the store merchandise.  The 2024 embroidered logo will have the 

arch done in metallic silver thread. The background will be the color 

of the item you ordered.  There will be a picture of the Schnauzer 

Events scene and a picture of the Schnauzer Family Tree scene that 

will be screen printed on the T-shirts and other items.  Finally, you will 

see a picture of the wood grained bamboo leatherette patch that will 

be placed on the ball cap. 

2. Second you will find a description of each item along with a picture of 

the item in the colors offered. Please read all the information on these 

pages for the details on each item to help you order. 

3. Third you will find the sizing charts from the clothing manufacturers.  

Gildan sizes are for all the T-shirts and the hooded sweatshirt.  Port 

and Company sizes are for the denim long sleeve shirt.  Port 

Authority sizes are for the Interlok Cardigan.  (If you are in between 

sizes, you may want to order up as this cardigan runs on the small 

side.) 

4.  Fourth will be a page of shipping charges if you want your items 

shipped because you are unable to attend the specialty.  Postal rates 

are expensive so try to have someone pick up your order onsite.  

They will be an area you can fill in on the order forms that specify 

who is picking up your items for you. 

5.  Fifth will be the online ordering forms. 

 

All orders are due to me no later than June 15. 

 


